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Notification of upcoming expiry of your Working with Children Card

Attention:  ______________________

St Patrick’s College is a Catholic school in the Edmund Rice tradition. A member of the Edmund Rice Education Australia (EREA) network of schools. The College holds the care, safety and wellbeing of children and young people as a central and fundamental responsibility. The College makes every effort so far as is reasonably practicable to comply with all its legal responsibilities as specified by legislation related to Occupational Health and Safety and Child Safety.

As a member at St Patrick’s College and pursuant to legislative requirements within the State of Victoria, including the specific requirements of the Victorian Child Safe Standards as set out in Ministerial Order No. 870 I write to you today advising you that your Working With Children Card is due to expire on __ / __ / __

It is my responsibility to remind you that as a staff member of the college, I cannot permit you to attend the college in your capacity without a current and validated Working With Children Card.  Please arrange for proof of renewal to be forwarded to me before the above expiry date.

Your sincerely


Jamie Bobrowski
Director OHS&RIsk

